
March 13, 2023 

RE: Please oppose HB1232 

 

Hello, please oppose SB372. How on earth is a pharmacy technician qualified to know the 

contraindications of administering vaccines to my child without knowing their health history. 

Pediatricians are trained to properly access risk factors and pharmacist are not. It is absolutely 

unbelievable that government officials feel they should be making laws like this that they hold no one 

liable when something goes wrong, and EVERYTHING falls on the parent. The pharmaceutical company 

isn't held liable do the 1986 National Childhood Vaccine Injury Act, the doctors, pharmacist, government 

will all have immunity when something goes wrong and a child is serious harmed and/or dies. I am a 

Maryland citizen and will be watching this bill closely and voting accordingly in the next 

Regards, Karen 

 


